Philippine Amalgamated Supermarkets Association, Inc.

RETURN VISIT OF NEW HOPE LIUHE CO., LTD. TO PAGASA OFFICE

Friday, 21 June 2019

In the morning of June 21, 2019, upon the request of the Bureau of Investments under the DTI, PAGASA welcomed Mr.
Robin Yao, Head of Overseas Investment and Development of New Hope Liuhe Co., Ltd. (established in 1998) to their
office.A The Company offers meat products such as smoked duck breast and roasted duck legs, ham sausages under the
Meihao brand, livestock feeds under the Liuhe brand and chilled fresh pork under the Qianxihe brand.A In the Philippines,
they have existing products facilities for animal and aqua feeds in Tarlac, Bulacan and Isabela.A For this reason, STC
invited to the Meeting Jesse Cham, President of the Meat Importers and Traders Association (MITA). Also present were
Liuhed€™s interpreter and Ms. Marie Joy I. Lucas, BOI&€™s international Investments Promotions Service staff.
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